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 ‘We would like to appreciate the contribution of:-

Shri Varun Kapoor, IPS
Inspector General of Police

We are highly indebted to IG, Varun Kapoor for his valuable and informative interaction to create awareness
regarding Cyber Crime and its preventive measures. The workshop conducted will surely help the young generation from
falling prey to the cyber activities.

We appreciate his initiative and looR forward to such interactions in future.
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